Sixth Tennessee Undergraduate Classics Research Conference
Call for Papers


The University of Tennessee’s Department of Classics is pleased to announce its sixth annual undergraduate research conference. The conference will be held on February 25, 2017, and we are currently calling for submissions from interested undergraduates throughout North America. This conference will pertain to a wide variety of topics concerning the classical world, with paper sessions being divided by theme based upon the papers accepted. Abstracts will be considered from any discipline within classical studies (archaeology, history, philology, art, etc.) or from a related field. Examples range from a study of numismatics of Late Antique Mesopotamia to an analysis of friendship in Cicero’s Pro Caelio, or an analysis of geography and ethnography in Caesar’s de Bello Gallico. (This is not an exhaustive list).

Papers should take no more than fifteen minutes to present, with an additional five minutes dedicated to Q&A afterwards. Audio-visual equipment will be available for presenters. Abstracts of no more than 250 words should be submitted by November 14, 2016 to clasclub@utk.edu. 

For additional submission instructions, please see http://classics.utk.edu/ugcc.php. Notifications of acceptance will be sent on December 1, 2016. Please direct any inquiries to clasclub@utk.edu.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
